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WHEREAS, At the time and place above set out, a meeting of the f313 bscri bus aforesaid was held to organize said Corporation and elect 

 Directors; and 

4)VHEREAS,At said n. acting the followin named peRons were elected .Ddry4s, towit:   J...N.-1,!�....1... OA., ch,t,tv 

c--- � :,. . ...._ and 

4 PK,� liA-k-A-{   ,was elected President, and 
WHERE 9, igt, a meeting of the said Board of Directors 

 dkAk. It., N. .was elected Vice-President, and. Ji4 t)r.a. (A. g ---1}- ax-c-ii 0 - .  
was elected Se ctary, and. 

NOW, THEREFORE, The said 

cha.A.4�. 

 wae-slet4e1 Treasurer. 

atatfiqf 91. 66- 

�, 

  Prarjt d the:Idle 

as Directors, do in pursuance of law, issue this, their Certificate, verified by their oaths, and do hereby certify as follows: 

FIRST: Said Corporation is formed for the purpose 

_ 

to buy, feed, sell, slaughter, paok preserve, prepare for market,trans-
port, Import, export, deal in and with oattle, hogs, sheep and any and 
all-domeatio ox wild animals auitable for food and with any artiole or 
produots or articles in themanufaoture or composition of which the 
aforesaid produote of any kind or oharaoter are an adjunot or faotor�  
hereby intending to buy, sell or provide for market all pupplies, matex, 
ials or atticles necessary, oonvenient or inoidentato a general packing 
plant; also to make, manufaoture, buy, sell, deal’in ioe and io,000neo-
tion therewith to construet, Aease, own, operate a plant for the manu-
faoture of ice and to do eaoh and every thing neoessary, suitable or 
proper for the a000mplishment of the manufaotx*ng, preparing for market, 
transporting, exporting, dealing in and with any articles in the manu, 
facture or oompoeition of Whioh ioe is an adjunct or a faotor and to ao-
quire, hold, manage and operate beildinge, tanks, oars, maohinery, pipes 
and any and all applianoee for the managaoturing, producing and. dis-
tributing of be; also to buy, Bell, store, prepare for market,traneport 
import, deal in poultry, eggs, meats, vegetables, fruits, and all produote 
needing storage hereby intending to store, buy, sell, and prepare for 
market all and every kind of foods and liquid prOduotet also to purehaee 
leaso, exchange, hire, or otherwise as. quire any and all privileges, pur6. 
fruits or frandhises suitable or oonvenient for the purchase, manufaotuxe 
sale or distribution of oold, heat, light, and power, and to acquire, 
hold, manage, and operate buildings, tanke, Oars, maohinery, pipes, and 
pipe lines and any and all the al)14ianoes for manufacturing, nroduoing, 
and distributing cold, heat, light and power, and any and all other hone. 
fioial toes and purposes to which they may be applied; also to msnufac-
ture, buy, sell, and deal in and with oontton seed, as well as the pro-
duots of whioh it is a oOnstituent, also to manufacture, prepare for 
market, transport, import, export, deal in and with any article or pro, 
duot or artiole in the manufatftWOr composition of which cotton seed 
of any kind or OharaOter is an adjunct or faotor and to aelq4ire by pur, 
ohasea manufacture, or otherwise all :supplies and materials and artiolee 
necessary or convenient to use in connection with and in the acooMnlish. 
Ment of the obleets above mentioned, and to do any and all things noses-. 
sary, oonVeniont, or incident to a storage or cold storage business; also 
to promote t maintain, do, perform, execute, acquire, own, hold, or dis-
pose of each, all or anything. incidental to or necessary, convenient or 
proper in the -judgment of the Board of Direotore for the time being, to 
carry out or to perform any of the matters, things, or purposes afore-
said or inoidental thereto or oonnected therewith, or to execute: or to 
aeqpire Any rights, franchisee or privileges which may he deemed neces!,, 
--ry, requisite, useful, convenient, inoidental, or aUxiliary to any of 

Jo purposes, objects OT things herein or that in the judgment of the 
iard of Direotors far the time being nay tend to advanoe the interest 
L’ the company directly or indirectly. 

00 each. 

tve been 

12G 


